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Middleby Marshall Receives Excellence in Partnership Award 2011 
from Domino's Pizza India for the Sixth Consecutive Year 

 
Elgin, Ill., December, 2011 – Middleby Marshall, the world leader in conveyor ovens, 
has been awarded the 2011 Excellence in Partnership Award from Domino's Pizza India, 
Ltd. This is the sixth consecutive year Middleby has received this award. 
 
“We have a stellar reputation for Middleby Marshall ovens in our system and we truly 
appreciate the support provided to Domino’s in India,” said Mr. Ajay Kaul, CEO of 
Jubilant Food Works. 

Middleby Marshall has partnered with Domino’s India since the first pizza store opened 
in New Delhi in 1996. Today, India is the fastest growing country in the Domino’s 
network and the fifth largest market. 

"Domino’s India is a true partner and an extremely innovative team," said Middleby 
Marshall President Mark Sieron. "Domino’s has an established reputation in India for 
home delivery and getting the pizza to a customer in a half hour or less. By using the 
Middleby Marshall oven in India, Domino’s can guarantee fast service to a rapidly 
growing base of loyal customers throughout the country." 

Domino’s is the market leader in the chain pizza market in India with over 54% market 
share and 70% share in the Pizza home delivery segment. Over last few years Domino’s 
has been expanding their footprint in India by entering Tier II and Tier III cities. 

India is the fifth largest market for the Domino’s after the US, UK, Mexico and 
Australia. There are nearly 10,000 Domino’s Pizza outlets worldwide 

Currently Middleby Marshall ovens are installed in Domino’s restaurants around the 
world, cooking more than 1 million pizzas per day. For more information on Middleby 
Marshall please visit www.middleby-marshall.com or www.wowoven.com 
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Middleby Marshall accepts the award for one of the Business Partners of the year from 
Jubilant Food Works Limited, the master franchisee of Domino’s in India. Pictured left to 
right are Hari Bhartia, Co-Chairman and Managing Director, Jubilant Food Works 
Limited; Patrick Doyle, President  & CEO, Domino’s Pizza Inc.; Abhishek Azad, Sales 
Director, Middleby India; Shyam Bhartia, Chairman, Jubilant Food Works Limited and 
Ajay Kaul, CEO, Jubilant Food Works Limited. 
 
 
 


